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Our world is at an energy crisis The public needs to know when utilities are changing 

their sources or mix of electricity or natural gas. Gas utilities must have regulations 

that require notice to the public when planning to blend hydrogen with methane gas 

being piped into homes. Currently this regulatory gap poses significant risks for 

ratepayers, public safety, and environmental health. SB 685 requires utilities to notify 

communities and the Oregon Public Utilities Commission of hydrogen blending 

projects. Please vote yes on this bill.  

 

John Livingston, Salem Oregon 


